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  On February 6th, 2023 between the hours of 1930 and 2130hrs, two suspects, destroyed a City 
of Greenfield security camera located at Riley Park. The camera view captured the same two 
suspects vandalizing a public restroom. The repair costs have not been estimated at this time.  

                                 The two suspects have not been identified at this time.  

  Anyone with information regarding this incident or suspects should contact GPD Det/Sgt. Ron Chittum, 
rchittum@greenfieldin.org, 317.477.4410. 
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